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CONGRATULATIONS: 
We want to congratulate Alex and Rachel Luke on the birth of their son. 

  
ELECTIONS SCHEDULED FOR THE DECEMBER MEETING: 
Club officer election will be held at the December 12th meeting.  
Nominations for club officers are: 
 President: Dave Starr, Jerry Wozniak. 
 Vice President: Curtis Bishop. 
 Secretary: Dan Tolleson. 
 Treasurer: Bill Disney. 
 Chief Flight Instructor: Jack Shafer. 
 Chief Safety Officer: Jerry Wozniak, Mike Hinkle. 
 Contest Director: Doug Allen. 
 Member(s) at large: Cassey Harris, Mike Hinkle, Alex Luke. 
 
CONEX SURPLUS SALE: 
We are planning to have a pre-swap meet sale for club members only.  Alex has organized 
and priced many plane pieces and kits from our conex storage box. We will take bids on 
some of the un-priced items. Lots of good deals! We will start the sale after the December 
12th general meeting. Thanks Alex. 
 
TEE SHIRTS, HATS and PATCHES: 
We still have many Tee shirts with the club logo on the front and back. $20.00 each. Please 
see Mike Hinkle. For hats ($15.00) and patches ($5.00), please see Bill Disney. 
 
 



 
 
FUN-FLY CONTEST WINNER: 

 
 
 
 CRCM SAFETY CORNER: 
Know when it is time to retire that old, “PUFFY” Lipo battery. Never charge a battery with 
a bad cell. Please do not puncture the battery while at the field. Thanks to Jerry, we now 
have a salt water container located at the main charging station. Please follow the 
instructions on the container to neutralize your battery. 
 
 
WANTED: 
Bill Temple is looking for new and old glow engines of any size (.049 and up). If you have a 
glow engine that you would like to part with, please call Bill at (520) 907-8967. 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Swap Meet scheduled for December 19th from 8:00am to 2:00pm. Please see Alex or one of 
the club members to reserve a table ($5.00 fee). 
 
 

Next club meeting is Saturday, December 12th, at 9:00 am 
 

 
 
                                 
 

. HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO ALL!   PLEASE DRIVE SAFELY

 
 

The first place winner of our “Timed Flight” Fun-Fly 
 Contest was Jack Shafer. Jack was awarded a first 
place Blue Ribbon for coming closest to his assigned 
flight time. He missed his time by a mere 6 seconds. 
Second place was awarded to Eric Lee. Eric missed his 
time by only 8 seconds. There were 10 contestants. 
We will continue to plan more Fun-Fly events starting 
in January 2021. 


